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Apostolic Journey of the Holy Father Francis in Budapest for the concluding Holy Mass of the
52nd International Eucharistic Congress, and in Slovakia (12-15 September 2021 – Farewell
ceremony from Hungary and Telegram to the President of the Republic of Hungary

Farewell ceremony from Hungary at Budapest International Airport

Telegram to the President of the Republic of Hungary

 

Farewell ceremony from Hungary at Budapest International Airport

After celebrating Holy Mass at the conclusion of the 52nd International Eucharistic Congress, the Holy Father
Francis travelled by car to Budapest International Airport where, at 14.30, the farewell ceremony from
Hungary took place.

On his arrival, the Pope was welcomed by the deputy Prime Minister, Mr. Zsolt Semjén. After greeting the
delegations, Pope Francis boarded an Alitalia A320.

The plane carrying the Holy Father took off from Budapest International Airport at 14.57 and landed at Bratislava
International Airport at 15.35.

 

Telegram to the President of the Republic of Hungary

Immediately after his departure by air from Budapest, the Holy Father Francis sent the following telegram to the
President of the Republic of Hungary, Mr. János Áder:

HIS EXCELLENCY JÁNOS ÁDER



PRESIDENT OF THE REPUBLIC OF HUNGARY
BUDAPEST

UPON MY DEPARTURE FROM BUDAPEST FOLLOWING THE CELEBRATION OF THE INTERNATIONAL
EUCHARISTIC CONGRESS, I EXPRESS MY GRATITUDE TO YOUR EXCELLENCY AND YOUR FELLOW
CITIZENS FOR THE WARM HOSPITALITY I EXPERIENCED AND PRAY THAT THE LORD WILL BLESS THE
NATION AND ITS PEOPLE.

FRANCISCUS PP.
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